

NATO FORCE INTEGRATION UNIT BULGARIA

25 October 2018 Sofia, Bulgaria

DIRECTOR
EXECUTIVE AGENCY
"MILITARY CLUBS AND
MILITARY RECREATION ACTIVITIES"
MR. VALERY STOYANOV

Dear Mr. Stoyanov,

On behalf of the NFIU BGR personnel, I would like to extend my sincere gratitude to you and your subordinate staff for the support provided on one of the most important for the NFIU BGR days – our anniversary.

The excellent management and organizational preparedness of Mr. Ivaylo Dragoev and his respective staff members at the Lozenets Residence has turned into an important bridge between the Host Nation and the NFIU BGR. The warm hosting of our celebrations at the residence has proved positive and reliable over the last three years.

The NFIU BGR men and women in uniform highly appreciate the professionalism of Mr. Dragoev and his subordinates, their responsiveness and sincere desire to provide an exquisite atmosphere where we are proud to celebrate our most memorable occasions.

I believe we will continue this good cooperation and rely on each other's capabilities for the future!

Very Respectfully

Stayko PROKOPIEV COL, BOR A COMMANIDER NFIU BGR